
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

We hope that you have had a terrific March Break. We are excited to welcome our 

students back to school tomorrow, Monday, March 11th. 

We have extended our ordering window for Grade 5 hoodies until Tuesday, March 

12th. Please ensure that order forms and money are sent in by noon on March 12th. 

 

Parking Lot – a reminder to all families that we have a very large staff at Seaside 

Park. Our staff arrive at various times throughout the morning. Please do not park in 

the staff parking lot when dropping your child off in the mornings.  

 

Hats in school – Just a reminder to all families that, as part of our school code of 

conduct, hats are not to be worn inside the school during instructional hours.  

 

Our March Newsletter will be sent home with all students on Monday, March 11th.  

 

A few upcoming dates: 

 

Friday, March 15th – School Movie Night 

 

Saturday, March 23rd – Spring Artisan Market at Seaside Park. 9:30-1:30pm. Admission 

by donation. 

 

Monday, March 25th – Professional Learning day – No school for students 

 

Friday. March 29th – Good Friday – No school for students 

 

Home and School Events: 

 

Movie Night has been rescheduled to Friday, March 15th at 6:30, doors open at 

6:15. Admission is $2 per person. We will be playing The Secret Life of Pets. We will be 

selling tickets to win the DVD of the movie along with the DVD of the Secret Life of 

Pets 2 and a basket of snacks. 

 

Bingo Night - Save the date for Bingo night on March 27th at 6:30 for your chance 

to win full size chocolate bars. 

 

Fundraiser News: 

- Thank you for all of your support with the Mitchell's Soups. If you missed the 

rescheduled pick up on March 1st,  orders can be picked up starting at 7pm on 

Friday, March 15th during our movie night event. 

 

Our next meeting is March 20th at 6 PM in the school library. 

 



As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 

Home and School News FB page 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

 

Thank you and have a great evening. 


